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Northern	Lights	V	East	
Sydney/Maroubra	U	15	Division	1	
Round.7	
 

Round 7 and the much-anticipated return to MKO for a midday encounter with the second on the 
table, East Sydney/Maroubra Bulldogs  

This was going to be a long day at the office with our injuries lengthening by the week. 
Unfortunately, we were missing team captains, Tom and Nugget, along with Rhys, Connor and 
Ethan. 

First Quarter 

Much like last week The Lights came out of the blocks well and dominated the early stages of the 
quarter, with both possessions and territory. 

Fraser started in the ruck and showed a competitiveness that defies his demeanour, not only in the 
air but also his follow up groundwork around the clearances. Bertie, Damo and Kody were also in the 
midfield giving good drive. 

Damo was again showing his ability to win the footy, and coupled with his speed and finishing skills, 
The Lights registered the first goal of the game. 

The Bulldogs lifted their intensity at the contest and around the ground, gaining both possession and 
territorial advantage. 

The backline was under immense pressure and Foggie, Will and The Rock were repelling attack after 
attack. And it wasn’t long before the Bulldogs registered a couple of majors. 

The Lights were still well in the contest. Another Bulldogs goal in the dying seconds and The Lights 
trailed 1.0.6 to 3.4.22. 

Second Quarter 

The second quarter and despite kicking into the breeze, the Bulldogs really started to exert their 
influence. They dominated us in the air and started to spread from the contest that left us chasing 
the game. 

Despite their dominance, The Lights endeavour could not be questioned, Jono laid three consecutive 
tackles before finally being rewarded. Nuts was working hard up and down the wing providing an 
option out of defence and some link play into the forward line. 



Noah and Kody were providing some good grunt around the contest and Damo was working 
tirelessly all around the ground. 

The backline was under constant pressure with Bertie and Spider both spending some time across 
half back to help stem the flow 

Foggie, Josh, Seth and The Rock were doing great jobs despite the excess supply into the forwards. 

At half time The Lights Trailed 1.0.6 to 7.8.50 

Third Quarter: 

Unfortunately, we started the third quarter another man down with Bertie sitting out the rest of the 
game with an injury. 

Fraser continued to play his best game of the year, competing well in the ruck and around the 
contest. The entire midfield continued to give effort, but the Bulldogs just outworked us around the 
contest and their depth of talent really started to shine through. 

Dan K moved to half back and proved some run, helping with a number of forward thrusts and Riley 
and Boa were both fighting tooth and nail to try and lock the ball in. 

However, the Bulldogs seemed to have all of the answers. 

At the three quarter time break The Lights trailed 1.0.6 to 9.13.67. 

Fourth Quarter: 

The final quarter was almost a repeat of the third, with the Bulldogs depth proving the difference 

The Lights did manage to score another major through Riley but also missed a couple of 
opportunities that we would normally take. 

When the final siren blew, The Lights were defeated 2.3.15 to 10.15.75. 
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